
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 2nd June 2025 

Prom Night – Thursday 3rd July 2025 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

Every year Pendle Community College organise a magical night for Year 11 and college students. The Prom always 

proves to be a very popular way of celebrating our young people, some of whom will be moving onto new 

adventures soon afterwards. 

This year the Prom will take place in the school hall on Thursday 3rd July with guests arriving from 6.30pm to enter 

along the red carpet in the Sensory Garden.  The night will include a champagne reception (alcohol free), music and 

dancing, a buffet, photographs and a chance for the young people to make lifelong memories.  There are prizes given 

for great dancers and of course, Prom King and Queen. The evening will end at 8:30pm when students will need to 

be collected unless you give written permission for them to walk home. 

Tickets for this event are £15.00 including buffet, cake and non-alcoholic cocktails throughout the evening. 

Please return the permission slip below by Friday 20th June 2025 to secure a ticket for your son/daughter. 

Yours sincerely 

Nicola Dean 
 
 
------ ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Prom (please return to N. Dean) 

 

☐ 
I give permission for (son/daughter’s name) ____________________________to attend 

the Prom on Thursday 3rd July and have paid £15.00 on ParentPay.  

☐  
I agree to collect my son/daughter at 8:30pm / my son/daughter can walk home (please 

delete as appropriate). 

☐  
I confirm the medical information school holds remains current and there have been no 
changes since September 2024  

Signed   Date    
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